Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Discusses with the Spanish Ambassador the Developments
in Iraq and the Region
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Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, said he hoped that a
harmonious government with clear vision would be formed to resolve the problems and crises,
settle the different issues and strengthen the national unity.

This came during a meeting between Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, held at his office on Wednesday, July
16, 2014 and the Spanish Ambassador to Iraq, Mr. Jose Maria.

Both sides also discussed the developments in Iraq and the region, as well the bilateral

relations between both countries.



